

Protocol for Students



STAP CORONAVIRUS

Rosary Private School, Muweilah www.rosarysh.com

Dear Students, Greetings! Hope you all have had a safe and quality time with your family and friends. This circular is to brief you about the protocols to be followed with respect to the reopening of the school. Make sure you abide by the following points mentioned below and be a responsible individual.

- Be resilient and step in with rejuvenated mindset that you all are safe. Respect and follow the safety and precautionary measures implied by the school.
- Always wear the mask, maintain safe distance, sanitize hands and be hygienic.
- Remain in the seats assigned to you and do not loiter around the class or school corridors.
- You need to have required stationary of your own as exchange of any stationary is strictly prohibited.
- Physical education at school remains suspended until further notice. Instead virtual activities will be conducted.
- Wait for your turn as the school has staggered break time.
- If in case you are ill or have cough, please restrain from coming to school as it may risk the health of your classmates.
- If in case you have fever/ begins to show symptoms of COVID- 19 while in the school, you will be immediately quarantined to the isolation room and your parents will be informed.
- If in case you are tested positive for COVID- 19, you are mandated to inform the school so that
 the school can take measures to secure the health of the rest of the school community.
- You are not allowed to return to school until the PCR result is negative. Safe distancing of 1.5
 meters should be maintained inside the school premises.
- Temperature will be taken prior to boarding the buses. Please note that if you have an elevated body temperature, you will not be allowed to board the bus.

Hope you will abide by the protocol and be responsible.

Stay safe and healthy.

Sr. Raphael Bader, Principal